City Attorney's Communication #2022-281
January 13, 2022

TO: Pamela Stanton, RLA, Planner

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — License Agreement for Pompano Station Pedestrian Bridge

As requested in your memorandum dated January 6, 2022, Development Services Memorandum
No. 22-003, I have prepared and attached the following captioned Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A LICENSE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND G&C POMPANO
STATION, LLC FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF AN
OVERHEAD WALKWAY EXTENDING INTO THE AIRSPACE
OVER AND WITHIN NE 24™ AVENUE BETWEEN ATLANTIC
BOULEVARD AND NE 2N STREET; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please contact our office if we may be of further assistance.
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